
 

 

PWA 
 

 

We are continuing construction on the Red and Purple Modernization (RPM) Phase One project to rebuild 100 
year old rail infrastructure and improve transit service.  Work will be performed that will affect your 
community and create inconveniences. We are committed to doing our best to minimize the impact of our 
work and will continue to keep you updated throughout the project. 
 

SHORT TERM 1-DAY STREET CLOSURE 
 

STATION GRAND OPENING 
 

 
Dates: Monday, July 21, 2025 

 
Location: W. Argyle Street at the CTA Tracks 

 
      Work Hours: 7:30am to 12pm 
   

Work Activity: Station Grand Opening & Ribbon Cutting 
 
Local Impact: 

• W. Argyle Street at the CTA Tracks will be closed to vehicular traffic for the 
grand opening and ribbon cutting of the new Argyle Station. 

• There will be No Parking on W. Argyle Street from N. Broadway to N. 
Winthrop Avenue until the ceremony is completed. 

• Access to businesses on W. Argyle Street will be maintained at all times. 
• Sidewalks will remain open at all times and access to the new Argyle 

Station will be maintained. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns about the RPM Project, please contact: 
RPM@transitchicago.com 

or leave a message for callback: 
1-331-303-2499 

For more information about RPM, visit transitchicago.com/RPM 
 

https://www.transitchicago.com/rpm/jobs/

